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Biedell, Michael

From: Biedell, Michael

Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 1:27 PM

To: TY.JOHNSON@FREDSMITHCOMPANY.NET; JONATHAN@STWCORP.COM; 

JYMCO.CONSTRUCTION@GMAIL.COM; STEPHEN@CHATHAMCIVIL.COM; 

SPARTINGTON@BARNHILLCONTRACTING.COM; ESTIMATING@BELUCALLC.COM; 

BBUDCINC@GMAIL.COM; KEN@RALPHHODGE.COM

Cc: Mcneal, Douglas R; Upshaw, Ben; Warren, Jeremy L; Duckworth, Shawn; Finger, Randy; 

Sherrill (Summit Design & Engineering), Fred L; Heyward, LaTonya T

Subject: ME00024: Emergency Letting - Penny Rd. Pipe Replacement

Attachments: 100_005_5B.209214.10_Penny_Rd._rdy_TSH.pdf

All,  

 

Due to a pipe culvert failure, Division 5 is doing an Emergency Le�ng with State Supplied Pipe on Penny Rd. The 

Department will hold a Mandatory Pre-Bid Conference on Thursday, May 11, 2023, at 11:00 am on-site near 5100 Penny 

Rd, Raleigh, North Carolina, 27606. 

h.ps://www.google.com/maps/place/35%C2%B042'50.1%22N+78%C2%B041'24.8%22W/@35.7137648,-

78.6901581,19z/data=!4m4!3m3!8m2!3d35.7139167!4d-78.6902222?hl=en 

 

Please see the a.ached Title Sheet for the proposed project with full plan sets and proposal being provided at the 

Mandatory Pre-Bid Conference.  

 
 
Mickey Biedell, PE CPM 
Division 5 Contract Engineer 
Division of Highways 

  
919 707 7392    office 
mbiedell@ncdot.gov  
 
Mailing Address:  
1573 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699+1573 
 
Physical/Delivery Address: 
1020 Birch Ridge Dr. Door B15 
Raleigh, NC 27610 
  

 
 


